
June 23, 2021


Dear Community Members,


The Randolph County Fair Board is pleased to announce the Randolph 
County Fair will be taking place July 12-17, 2021.  The annual youth blue 
ribbon auction will take place on Friday, July 16, 2021, at the Riley Pavilion 
in Rothwell Park. We have changed the start time of the auction this year 
to 7:00 pm.  We will be hosting a fundraiser dinner prior to the auction 
from 5:00-7:00 pm.  Please come out for an evening of community support 
for our local youth.


As in the years past we will be using the premium buying method.  The 
premium buying method is when you pay the premium amount without 
obtaining ownership of the animal. This method will hold true for all live 
species.  If you purchase a blue ribbon Ham or Bacon you will take 
possession of that item that evening.  


Each exhibitor will only be selling one item in the auction this year.  


The youth in this community has been working extremely hard on there 
projects.  We are extremely grateful for all our bidders who come out and 
supports the Randolph County Fair.  Ever bid that is made during the 
auction helps the youth in our community.  We will be hosting a bidders 
reception immediately following the conclusion of the auction.  We hope 
that you make plans to stick around for us to say thank you, for coming out 
to supporting the youth.


Please follow along on our Facebook page or our website the week of the 
fair.  We will be updating the auction list after shows are completed.  We 
are in hopes to have the full list posted by noon on Friday, July 16, 2021.  
If you have any questions regarding this years auction.


Thank you,


Melissa Boots,	 	 	 	 	 Michael Cunningham,	 	 

660-651-6699	 	 	 	 	 660-651-2288                                   
Auction Committee Member	 	 Auctioneer
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